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Skyway needs housing that is truly affordable and facilitated by a developer that has a genuine
connection to our neighborhood. The larger site of Skyway Mart would be better suited for a
community center, which Skyway has been asking for for many years. It shouldn't take a developer
to kickstart the toxic waste cleanup. Why hasn't king county prioritized toxic waste cleanup prior to
the site being purchased, this shows a real underinvestment and systemic racism by king county
toward Skyway.


